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Service Change Notice 24-12 
National Weather Service Headquarters Silver Spring MD 
1120 AM EST Tue Feb 6 2024 
 
To:      Subscribers: 
         -NOAA Weather Wire Service 
         -Emergency Managers Weather Information Network 
         -NOAAPort 
         Other NWS Partners, Users and Employees 
 
From:    Douglas C. Young, Chief 
         Digital and Graphical Information Support Branch 
 
Subject: Termination of Old NWS Warnings Webpage: Effective March 5, 2024 
 
Effective on or about Tuesday, March 5, 2024 at 1200 Coordinated Universal 
Time (UTC), the NWS will terminate the following website: 
 
https://www.nws.noaa.gov/warnings.php 
 
All the information found on the page previously, can now be found linked 
from weather.gov. 
 
If you have questions regarding this change, please contact: 
 
Brian Miretzky 
NWS Digital and Graphical Information Support Branch 
Silver Spring, MD 
brian.miretzky@noaa.gov 
 
National Service Change Notices are online at: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/notification/ 
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